
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
February 16, 2011 

 
 
Peter N. Cuenca, DBA Cuenca Enterprises 
903 Albany Street 
Boston, MA.  02119 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 Peter N. Cuenca,  
                                                                                 DBA Cuenca Enterprises 
                                                                                 Channel 45, Boston, MA. 
                                                                                 File no.: BMPDTL-20101209AJB 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.: 168497 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application which is a proposal to 
modify your existing digital companion channel facility BDCCDTL-20081212ACG as 
granted on February 20, 2009. Our preliminary engineering review reveals that you 
have filed a second application for a digital facility BDISDTL-20101209AJA.  
 
According to the Commission’s rules, any station that has a license, existing digital 
construction permit or in this case a existing digital companion channel construction 
permit, the station will not be eligible to submit a digital flash cut or digital displacement 
application for the same station. 
 
You are hereby given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified 
double proposed digital facilities within 30 days from the date of this letter. Amendments 
must be filed electronically and it must clearly indicate which facility you want to 
continue to pursue as you digital facility for the station.  
 
You have the option to continue your proposed companion channel facility by 
requesting to have the digital displacement application as referenced above dismissed 
or you can elect to continue with your proposed digital displacement facility by 
requesting that the above referenced modification to the existing companion channel 
construction permit be dismissed and that the construction permit for the existing 
companion channel be cancelled.   
 
 
 
 



If not so amended, we will dismiss the newest proposed digital displacement 
construction permit BDISDTL-20101209AJA. 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Deputy Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 
 
 
 
C.c  Peter N. Cuenca, DBA Cuenca Enterprises 
 C/O – J. Dominic Monahan 
 Lovass Cobb 
 777 High Street, Suite 300 
 Eugene, OR.  97401-2787 
 


